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Words of Encouragement from National Alliance of  
Direct Support Professionals 

 

During this particularly challenging time, we would like to share some positive resources, this one is 
directed to the DSP’s who continue to provide essential services to people in the community. 

 

 
Words of Encouragement  

A New Series on the NADSP Point of Interaction Blog 
 

Last week in our Facebook Group, we shared a hilarious and heart warming  video of our 

colleague David Pitonyak of Imagine sharing words of encouragement for Direct Support 

Professionals. The video has quickly become one of our top videos on YouTube. In that spirit, 

starting today NADSP will be sharing a video from one of our partners each week with words of 

encouragement for Direct Support Professionals. As you continue your essential work in 

supporting people with disabilities, we want to remind you that you are not alone and you are 

valued for the incredible work you do.  

This week, we are starting with words of encouragement from Stephen “Dr. Bird” Birchak. People 

may remember Dr. Bird from the 2019 NADSP Annual Conference where he was our first Keynote 

Speaker. Many were enamored with Dr. Bird’s humor and positive outlook. In Dr. Bird's video on 

our blog, he shares a story of gratitude from one of his former students. To view the video, click the 

"Read More" button below. 

 

Read More  
 

 

https://nadsp.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58a608bed450a8317bcbeeff5&id=02856615df&e=b953083362
https://nadsp.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58a608bed450a8317bcbeeff5&id=6f4855d7e4&e=b953083362
https://nadsp.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58a608bed450a8317bcbeeff5&id=03579939d6&e=b953083362
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